
 

PENNSYLVANIA SMALL BUSINESS  

COMPLIANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

    Quarterly Meeting 
Dale Kaplan, Chairman  

717- 737- 0572 

 

 

 

January 17, 2024 
10:00 am to 1:00 PM 
 
Room 105 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
400 Market Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17101 
 
Remote access also available 
 
Contact:  Lucas Hershey 717-787-7019                  

  

AGENDA  

 

Introductions and Approval of Minutes  Dale Kaplan   10:00 – 10:15 AM 

Environmental Management Assistance Program Report Jeremy Hancher 10:15 – 10:30 AM 

Small Business Ombudsman Report Samantha Harmon 10:30 – 10:55 AM 

New Potential PM2.5 NAAQS Revision Hallie Weiss 10:55 – 11:40 AM 

     2023 Ozone Year in Review Sean Nolan 11:40 – 12:40 PM  

     Other Business / Discussion Committee 12:40 – 1:00 PM 

     Adjourn All 1:00 PM 

        

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DETAILS ON REVERSE 



Description of Agenda for the Small Business Compliance 
Advisory Committee’s Quarterly Meeting – January 17, 2024 
 

Environmental Management Assistance Program (EMAP) Report – Jeremy Hancher, Program Manager, EMAP, 
will provide a status report on EMAP activities.  Mr. Hancher can be contacted at 610-499-4109 or 
jwhancher@widener.edu.  For more information on EMAP, visit www.askemap.org. 

 
Small Business Ombudsman Report – Samantha Harmon, DEP’s Small Business Ombudsman (SBO), will report 
on the activities of the SBO Office.  Ms. Harmon can be contacted at 717-783-0909 or saharmon@pa.gov.  

 

New Potential PM2.5 NAAQS Revision – Hallie Weiss, DEP’s Air Quality Program Specialist in the Quality 
Assurance & Data Assessment Section, Air Quality Monitoring Division, will discuss the new potential National 
Ambient Air Quality Standards (NAAQS) for fine particulate matter (PM2.5). Signature and publication of the final 
rule in late 2023/early 2024 suggests the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) favors a primary annual standard 
of 9.0 µg/m3 from 12.0 µg/m3 and a primary unchanged 24-hour standard of 35 µg/m3. Ms. Weiss can be contacted 
at 484-250-5026 or haweiss@pa.gov.   

 

2023 Ozone Year in Review – Sean Nolan, Chief of DEP’s Air Quality Monitoring Division, will provide a review of 
weather and ozone concentrations in 2023.  The presentation will also detail the evolution of two specific ozone 
episodes during the summer of 2023 and areas impacted.  Mr. Nolan can be contacted at 717-783-9268 or 
senolan@pa.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 17, 2024. 

 


